
Nursery Newsletter: 6th December 2024
Another great week! The children have enjoyed learning about the types of animas that 

live in woodlands. We created our own hedgehogs using the playdough, our own 
woodlands scenes by cutting and sticking different animals and used cotton buds to 

create our own trees.

As part of our Maths learning this week, we have been learning about 3D shapes. We 
have been learning their names, looking at their sides, their cornerns and their faces. 

We even went on a shape hunt in our classroom!
Also, as part of our storytime this week, we have enjoyed reading the story, The Rabbit, 

The Dark and the Biscuit Tin by Nicola O’Byrne. We have learnt about the different 

animals that live in a woodland environment and even a tricky word, nocturnal! Can you 
tell your grown up what nocturnal means?

Nursery Phonics:

This week, we have been finding 
things that are different and 

things that are the same. Can 
the children point to the 
correct colour pencil? 

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story:

https://tinyurl.co

m/bdzxeh98 Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practising putting on your coat
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/yc4jhuby

https://tinyurl.com/8

9mxremn

https://tinyurl.com/bdzxeh98
https://tinyurl.com/bdzxeh98


17th December 1:30pm 

Join us for our Reception Christmas Concert where the 
children will be performing some songs for you.   This 
year we will also have our 'Together Time' Christmas 
Crafts session where parents are invited to join their 
children to make and take home some special decorations 
for your home.  
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